
From:  Donna Young <youngink@me.com> 

To: <coshita@oehha.ca.gov> 

Date:  8/10/2011 11:10 AM 

Subject:  Fluoride in our drinking water 

 

Please discontinue the addition of Fluoride to our drinking water. It is 

a harmful carcinogen. There is evidence that low-level fluoride exposure 

alters the quality of bone tissue, and there are concerns that fluoride 

exposure may increase the rate of bone fracture. Besides, there is no 

reason I should have to pay to remove the Fluoride from the water I've 

already pay for, just so I can drink it. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Donna Young 

1328 Emerald Street 

San Diego CA 92109 

 


